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ACCESS DISPUTE RESOLUTION COMMITTEE  

 
 

MINUTES OF MEETING No. 9 
HELD ON 04.12.95 

 
 
Present: 

 Terry Worrall (Chairman) 
 Bob Urie  (Regional Railways North East)   
 Philip O’Donnell  (Railtrack) 
 David Franks (LTS Rail) 
 Geraint James  (Railfreight Distribution) 
 Michael Woods  (European Passenger Services) 
 Grahame Cooper  (Railtrack) 
 
In attendance: 

 Chris Blackman  (Secretary) 
 Martin Shrubsole  (Alternate Secretary) 
 
Apologies 

 Ian Braybrook  (Loadhaul)  
 Glen Kennedy  (Central Trains) 
 
 
9/1 Chairman of the Committee 
 
 It was noted that the Committee Members had all indicated in writing to the 

Secretary that they wished to take advantage of the change in Access Dispute Rule 
A3.5 which came into effect on 2nd December 1995, and in particular to substitute 
the date of 1st April 1996 for that of 1st April 1995 in line 1 of that Rule.  The 
Regulator had formally approved this and an appropriate note of advice had been 
dispatched to all Industry Parties.  This enabled Terry Worrall formally to resume 
his position as Chairman of the Committee, and in this capacity he welcomed 
Grahame Cooper to his first meeting of the Committee. 

 
9/2 References AD1 and AD2 
 
 The Committee then considered the references AD1 received from North West 

Regional Railways and AD2 received from South Wales & West Railway Limited. 
A record of the consideration of these references and the resultant Determination 
AD1 of the Committee is attached.  The Secretary was instructed to disseminate 
this Determination quickly to the Railway Industry. 

 
9/3 Date of the next meeting 
 
 13th December 1995 at Railtrack HQ commencing at 10.00. 


